Jasbir Kaur 001

Dear Dave,

I refer to the above consultation.

The County Council responded to the Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule which took place in October-December 2013 and on the Draft Charging Schedule in August-October 2014. We have no further comments to add to this third formal consultation.

Further, we are already in discussion about schools updating of the IDP with the District Council.

Jasbir

Jasbir Kaur
Strategic Planning and Development Manager
Planning and Development Group
Economic Growth
Communities Group
Warwickshire County Council

Tel: (01926) 412170 Fax: (01926) 412641 Minicom: (01926) 412277

Email: HYPERLINK

"mailto:jasbirkaur@warwickshire.gov.uk"jasbirkaur@warwickshire.gov.uk

Website: HYPERLINK

"http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/environment"www.warwickshire.gov.uk/environment

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain confidential, sensitive or personal information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All email traffic sent to or from us, including without limitation all GCSX traffic, may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk